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March 29, 2022  

The charter to establish the University of Central Punjab (UCP) was 

awarded in April 2002, attaining the distinction of becoming the first 

private sector university in Punjab which acquired the status of a degree 

awarding institution (DAI). The university comprises of 10 faculties. 
 

An Accreditation Inspection Committee (AIC) comprising of Prof. Dr. 

Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson NAEAC as a convener and Prof. Dr. 

Anwaar Ahmad, Institute of Food & Nutritional Sciences, PMAS Arid 

Agriculture University, Rawalpindi as member constituted to conduct 

accreditation visit of Agriculture & Allied Degree Program Food 

Science & Technology (FST).  
 

Dr. Nissar Ikram, Pro-Rector, UCP, Lahore, Dr. Athar Mansoor, 

Director ORIC, UCP, Lahore, Ms. Mehr Jabeen Agha, Director QEC, 

UCP, Lahore, Mr. Raheel Anjum Bhatti, Registrar & Controller of 

Examination, UCP, Lahore, Dr. Javed Iqbal, Dean, Faculty of Life 

Sciences, UCP, Lahore and Mr. Rana Salman Talat, Media Manager, 

UCP, Lahore welcomed NAEAC and AIC team. Mr. Rana Salman 

Talat, Media Manager, UCP, Lahore presented a brief overview of the 

university. After an overview of the university, documentary was played 

regarding different facilities provided by the university to the students. 

Prof. Dr. Ishtiaq A. Rajwana, Chairperson, NAEAC presented a brief 

overview of NAEAC and importance & significance of accreditation. Dr. Raza Hussain, HoD, Department 

of FST briefed to AIC in detailed presentation about working of the department and achievements in terms 

of student graduation, faculty positions and research projects.  
 

Afterwards, AIC visited respective departmental infrastructure and held individual meetings with faculty 

members and students of the departments to get an insight of teaching/working environment in the 

department. 
 

In the concluding session of the visit, the program evaluator and Chairperson, NAEAC shared their 

observations with Dr. Nissar Ikram, Pro-Rector, UCP, Lahore and other officials. Dr. Nisaar Ikram thanked 

NAEAC team for their deliberations and inspection visit and assured that the recommendations made by AIC 

would be implemented to raise the standard of education and to improve the skills of the graduates. 


